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As was the plan, we will resume with in school classes next week, Monday, December 14 thru 

Friday, December 18.  Dismissal on Friday is at 11:55 and Christmas break will officially begin 

at that time.  School will resume with remote learning on Monday, January 4 and in class 

learning will begin on Tuesday, January 19.  Students in grades K – 5 do not need to return the 

Chromebooks they borrowed until we return on January 19. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tomorrow is our take-out fundraiser at Noodles on Farnsworth from 4:00 – 8:00.  There is 

more information in the flyer at the end of the newsletter. 

  

Mrs. Reyna, our art teacher, has prepared and packaged some projects for students in 

grades K – 8 so they won't miss their pre-Christmas art work.  There is an individual 

packet for each student sorted by grade level.  If you have not already picked up your 

child’s packet, you may still do so during the day on Thursday or Friday.  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Home and School is coordinating a voluntary Christmas Gift Program again this year.  This 

program is completely voluntary and is intended to provide parents with a way to easily 

contribute to a Christmas gift for any member of the faculty or staff.  Please see the form at the 

end of the newsletter.  If you would like to participate, mark on the form the person you would 

like to include in your gift and the amount of each donation.  Return the form with a single 

check payable to “CASH”.  The submission deadline is tomorrow, December 10. Donations 

may be dropped off in the office or in the locked mailbox at the upper building.    Home and 

School will then distribute the money to each faculty and staff member along with a list of 

those families who made a donation.  Donation amounts will not be listed.  Please DO NOT 

make checks payable to Home and School.  Those checks cannot be accepted and will be 

returned. Any amount you would like to give is appreciated.  If you have any questions, please 

contact Camille Dulceak at cdulceak@hotmail.com.  Again, this is completely voluntary. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SCHOOLSPEAK INFORMATION UPDATE ~  Parents please log in to your SchoolSpeak accounts and 

check the accuracy of all your information: address, phone number, email address(es).  We just want to 

confirm that the information is accurate and up-to-date. Here are the steps to make any changes to your 
information that may be necessary: 

1. Once signed into SchoolSpeak, click on your user name in upper right corner 
2. Then select "My Profile" 

3. Update any fields necessary; street address, email address(es), etc. 

4. Then select "UPDATE" towards the top of the screen or towards the bottom - there are two 
places that allow you to "UPDATE", you MUST click UPDATE for your changes to save. 

5. Upon doing so you will see a message at the top of the screen that will state "Member details 

updated" 

If you have any questions please contact Mrs. Jeune Winkel at jwinkel@annunciationbvm.org.   

 



Annunciation Christmas Bonus Program 2020

Family Name:_________________________________ (as you would like it listed on the gift)

Phone Number:_______________________________            Donation Total: $___________              

Donations must be turned into the office by December 9, 2020.  PLEASE MAKE ALL CHECKS PAYABLE TO 
CASH.  If we receive any checks made out to Annunciation Home & School they will be returned.  

Contact Camille Dulceak at (630) 334-3854 or Cdulceak@hotmail.com with questions.

Julie Mattas, Preschool - $
Michele Sojka, Preschool Aide  - $
Jen Kopin, Kindergarten - $
Jacquie Jungels, Kindergarten Aide - $
Audra Rizzo, 1st grade - $
Molly Lund, 2nd grade - $
Heather Ruffalo, 3rd grade - $
Nancy Brown, Primary Building Aide AM - $
Mia Jungels,  Primary Building Aide PM
Michell Nies, 4th grade - $
Ellen Peters, 5th grade - $
Shannon Herrmann, 6 th grade - $
Lisa Brouch, 7th grade - $
Susan Mazur, 8th grade - $
Jeune Winkel, Technology Coordinator - $
Cindy Ramirez, K-3rd Technology Instructor - $
Kris Reyna, Art - $
Tracey Kozak,  P.E. - $
Marie Mancini, Music - $
Chris Eversole, 4th – 8th Aide/Extended Care - $
Patti Brouch, Admin. Assistant - $
Marianne Stephens, Crossing Guard - $
Amara Fata, Extended Care - $
Sr. Jackie Hermann, Extended Care - $
Sherry Frieders, AM Extended Care - 
Manny Juarez, Maintenance - $ 
Laura Valdes, School Day Cleaning, etc.  - $
Kayla DeVries, Student Teacher, 5th Gr. - $
Fr. Patrick, Pastor, $
Mary Elliott, Interim Principal $



      That's the basic recipe with Noodles Fundraising. Join us
      for the flavors you love while we help our community.

Annunciation BVM Home & School

Thursday,

December 10, 2020

4:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m

PARTICIPATING LOCATIONS:

North Aurora
2365 N Farnsworth Ave
Aurora, IL 60502

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 


